Exam Contingency Day – Summer 2019


[bookmark: _GoBack]Please note that Wednesday 26th June 2019 has been designated by the boards as a national exam contingency day. This would be used to reschedule an exam in the event of sustained local or national disruption. Although there is a low possibility that this day would be used, students sitting GCSE, A Level or other external exams this summer should ensure they are available on this date.
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